
On-site Disposal of Solid and Hazardous Waste; HB 2549

HB 2549 adds an additional exception to the general  prohibition of  the underground 
burial of hazardous waste. The new exception permits the on-site disposal or consolidation of 
solid and hazardous wastes, including soils, sediments, and debris, if the wastes are generated 
as the result  of a clean-up and approved by the Secretary of Health and Environment. The 
exception  in  the  bill  includes  clean-up  from  adjacent  or  nearby  property  under  separate 
ownership when it is a part of the approved clean-up.
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